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• I am monitoring the D/F list for MS students weekly.  Our at-risk 

coordinators and RTI teachers have created a covert plan to 

support students prior to the end of the semester to improve 

these numbers.  We will continue to make our RTI process a 

priority to support the at-risk students during this pandemic. 

 

• I have had several conversations with the MS teachers about 

our return to school plan.  Most teachers are comfortable in our 

current schedule and feel we can continue the process with 

great success until more of the teachers are able to get the 

vaccine.  It is great to be back in person!   

 

• MS boys’ basketball will hold a modified season starting in 

February.  They will play in 3-4 games.  The first home girls’ 

basketball game will be February 17. 

 

• Picture day is scheduled Feb 10th , same day as count day. 

 

• I am generating conversation with my teachers about the 

summer school process.  I will be meeting with our Math and 

ELA teams over the next two days to lay out a more productive 

and effective plan for this process.  We have an opportunity to 

make a difference, we need good teachers to help personalize 

the curriculum and engage the students to ensure they are 

receiving the best intervention and instructional model as 

possible.  As educators, we will be defined by how we respond 

to the pandemic crisis, especially working with our most at-risk 

students.  I will have more to share on this plan in the future.  

 


